
  

LOCATION AND HOURS OF POLLING PLACE 
 
 
 
At the Spring Primary Election to be held on February 16, 
2021, in the Town of North Bend of, the following polling place 
locations will be used for the wards indicated: 
 

Town of North Bend Town Hall 
N631 North Bend Drive 

Melrose, WI 54642 
 

 
ALL POLLING PLACES WILL OPEN AT 7:00 A.M. AND WILL 
CLOSE AT 8:00 P.M. 
 
If you have any questions concerning your polling place, contact 
the municipal clerk. 
 

 Sarah Henderson 
 W20615 Mckeeth Drive, Galesville, WI 54630 
 608-317-8325 
 By Appointment Only 
 
(Note:  This notice must contain a statement about the accessibility to the elderly and disabled for 
each polling place.  If any polling places are not accessible or not in compliance with federal law, 
contact the Government Accountability Board.) 
 

All polling places are accessible to elderly and disabled 
voters. 

______________________________________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
Notice of Meeting of the Local Board of Canvassers  
At the close of voting on Election Day, pursuant to the 
provisions of Wis. Stat. § 19.84, the Election Inspectors at 
each polling place will convene as the Local Canvassing Board 
for the purpose of conducting the local canvass pursuant to 
Wis. Stat. § 7.51.  This meeting will be open to the public 
pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§ 19.81-89.  
 

 

Notice of Meeting of the Local and Municipal Board of 
Canvassers  
At the close of voting on Election Day, pursuant to the 
provisions of Wis. Stat. § 19.84, the Election Inspectors will 
convene as a joint meeting of the Local Board of Canvassers 
and the Municipal Board of Canvassers for the purpose of 
conducting the local and municipal canvasses pursuant to Wis. 
Stat. §§7.51 and 7.53(1). This meeting will be open to the 
public pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§ 19.81-89.  
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